COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

30th May, 1952.

Dear Sirs, S8, "BANDRA"

Classn.

The remarks contained in your letter of the
26th instant have received careful consideratlon by
the Committee at their meeting today, but in reply 1
regret to inform you that they feel they must adhere
to their previous decislion.
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If the vessel is to retain her class, therefore,
the Special Survey in all respects must be comple ted
now at llong Kong, and the Committee are unable to
authorise the Surveyors there to 1ssue a certificate
as an unclassed ship.
Yours faithfully,

Lotued fol F

Assistent Clérk | %o y
the Classification Committee
Messrs. Humpleby & Coc. Ltd.,
5 & 4, Great Winchester Street,
London, E.C.<.
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